
     SAINT BENEDICT SCHOOL NEWS
        FRIDAY, AUGUST  11, 2023 

Hello Everyone, 

The start of the new school year is just around the 
corner and our staff is busily preparing the school 
building and classrooms for your children.  I am 
sending this message out with a few reminders 
before the year begins. 

Any questions, please call the office. 

It’s the most wonderful time of the year!!!! 

First Student Day 

Tuesday, August 22nd. 

Bus and Van transportation will 
be provided beginning Tuesday, 
August 22nd. 

Students will need a bagged 
lunch and drink on Tuesday, and 
Wednesday, 
August 22,23. 

After School Care will begin on 
Tuesday August 22nd  from 2:45-
4:45.  ASC runs Monday through 
Thursday each week. 

Our Staff includes : 
Gloria Demi-Prek 3 
Mary Angelo—Prek 4 
April Bishop — Kindergarten 
Betty Ann Bensor – First Grade 
Brother Michael Miller – Second Grade 
Jaime Shovestull – Third Grade 
Clare Eckenrode – Fourth Grade 
                       
Mary Solnosky – 5th and 6th Grades 
                            5-8 Health and Science 
Anna Farabaugh – 7th Grade 
                5-8 Social Studies and English 
Kim Lallemand – 8th Grade 
                6-8 Math, 7th and 8th Reading 
Nina Tedeschi – Music K-8, Choir, 
                          Instrumental Lessons 
Tyler Berkheimer – Physical Education K-8 
Emily Deemer – Guidance Couselor 
Dawn Jarvie – Speech Teacher 
Heather McNulty– Computers K-8 
Mary Ann Leamer – Title I Reading 
Sheila Johnson – Act 89 Reading 
Sister Diana – Spanish Grades 1-8 
Diane Gray and Adam Ortez-Custodians 
Michele Forsythe – Secretary 
Jeffrey Maucieri – Principal, Math 5 

School Mass 

Saturday, August 19 
4 P.M. 

After Mass, please join us for 
an ice cream treat in the Church Hall. 
5 – 5:30 P.M. 

The school building will be open to 
drop off  supplies and see the staff. 
5:30 - 6:00 P.M. 
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